
 

 

On April 26, 2018 CBS Channel 11 released a story entitled “North Texas Cities Fail to 

Test Safety of Drinking Water”.  Although the story specifically focused on the City of 

White Settlement and its public water system, a map was shown with data from the Texas 

Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ).  The map identified the City of Glenn 

Heights as having 35 violations.  However, this information was not accurate, and most 

likely obtained at an earlier time.  The City previously had 35 violations, however, those 

violations were a result of TCEQ not receiving chemical analysis result reports for the 

City’s Entry Point #2 (Bear Creek Pump Station located at 550 E. Bear Creek Road) 

during 2016.   

On April 13, 2018, the City of Glenn Heights submitted paperwork to TCEQ showing that 

the City’s Bear Creek Pump Station had officially been “out of service” in 2016 and 2017, 

as a result of the December 26, 2015 tornado event that struck the City.   

On April 17, 2018, the City of Glenn Heights received notice from TCEQ that stated that 

the monitoring/reporting violations for 2016 and 2017: 1) had been officially “rejected”; 2) 

required no further action by the City of Glenn Heights; and 3) the violations were no 

longer listed in the Texas Drinking Water Watch at http://dww2.tceq.texas.gov/DWW/. 
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